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Upcoming  Important Dates 

Sun Nov 3 

Set Clocks back 1 hour 

Mon Nov 4 

Early Release 

Children’s Chorus 3rd-5th 

Wed Nov 6 

Drama Club Rehearsal 

Fri Nov 8 

Naerbo & Saldivar Classes to Santa 

Rosa Plateau 

Mon Nov 11 

No School 

Tue Nov 12 

Common Core Parent Night 

Kindergarten Fundraiser at  

Chick-fil-a Temecula 

Wed Nov 13 

Drama Club Rehearsal 

Fri Nov 15 

5th Grade to visit Field of Honor 

The Next Friday Spirit 

 Assembly is  

November 15,  2013 

 at 8:30am 

November 1, 2013 

AT BUCHANAN! 

School Office Hours 

Mon-Fri 7:45am-3:30pm 

Early Release Day Hours 

7:45am-2:00pm 

Website 

www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/buchanan 

 

 

“The freedom to do your best means nothing unless you are willing to do 

your best.”  -- Colin Powell 

Veteran’s Day Holiday - November 11 

        No School on Monday, November 11th in observance of Veteran’s Day. 

 

You can also purchase a flag in memory of or to honor a Veteran and have it      

displayed at the Murrieta Field of Honor, Nov 9-16.  Details available on our school 

website, pickup a form in the school office or click the link below. 

http://murrietafieldofhonor.com/Buchanan/buyaflagnow 

Common Core Parent Information Night 

Tuesday, Nov. 12th at 6pm in the MPR.  Parents are invited to come and 

hear what Common Core Standards are and ask questions.   

School Notes 

2013 Fall Festival was a huge success!  This success is in large part due to the             

participation of our community.  Thank you to the Fall Festival Committee Members for 

all your time and great ideas.  Thank you to the teachers, office staff, janitorial staff, 

and PTA board members for all your hard work.  Thank you to the parents for             

volunteering at the festival.  Thank you to the high school volunteers for your time and 

many thanks to the local businesses that supported this fun event.  All of you together 

made this a memorable evening for our students and their families.   

This year our Holiday Can food drive will benefit our own Buchanan families in need!   

More information to follow from our fabulous PTA.   

Good things are happening at Buchanan Elementary!   

Jennifer Randel  and  Jim Curtis 

Did you know……. 

The following classes won the Scarecrow Contest during Red Ribbon 

Week and will receive an ice cream party from our wonderful PTA 

Pre-k/Kinder: Mrs. Lumsden 1st Grade:  Mrs. Davis 

2nd Grade: Mrs. Cato  3rd Grade: Mrs. Walker 

4th Grade: Mrs. Adams  5th Grade and Winner Overall: Mrs. Nechaev/Rench 

Lost and Found 
Coats, jackets, hats, lunch boxes, etc. are placed in the lost and found 

containers outside the office.  Small items are taken into the office.  

Please remember to label your student’s items so they can be returned.  

Please check the lost and found often for missing items. 

http://murrietafieldofhonor.com/Buchanan/buyaflagnow

